
-----Original Message----- 
From: The Lazy Frog <jake@mvthelazyfrog.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 1:05 PM 
To: townadmin@westtisbury-ma.gov 
Subject: Request for a letter of support MV Disc Golf 
 
On behalf of the MV Disc Golf Volunteer team I would like to request a letter of support of a 10-
year extension to the Memorandum of Understanding between the Mass DCR and MV Disc Golf. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Jake Gifford 
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